Form 460 Update

Memo

Received

OCT 14 2024

City Clerk

To:

Joel Pablo, Lemon Grove City Clerk

From:

Racquel Vasquez

CC:

File

Date:

Oct. 14, 2024

Re:

Letter of Good Cause - Campaign Treasurer Hospitalization and Form 460

Filing

I am writing to inform you of the circumstances regarding the delayed filing of my Form 460 Campaign Statement. Unfortunately, my Campaign Treasurer was unexpectedly hospitalized and was unable to submit the required filing by the deadline.

Both your office and the Fair Political Practices Commission (FPPC) were notified of this situation. The form will be submitted by the Treasurer as soon as possible.

In the meantime, I have attached note from the medical doctor overseeing my Treasurer's care. Thank you for your understanding and patience as we work through this unfortunate situation.

Sincerely,

Racquel Vasquez

Mayor, City of Lemon Grove

Paradise Valley Hospital

October 1, 2024

Received OCT 14 2024 City Clerk

To whom it may concern:

Hariel Corsair was hospitalized on 9/27/2024 with an

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at

Sincerely,

Dorothy E. Hauston MD Dr. Dorothy E. Hairston